Booker T. Washington Band

Press Release

We Are The Future!

#TheReturn

Tuesday, July 18th 2017 6:30pm 1131 NW 3rd ave 33136 (Across the street from Douglas
Elementary)

Mr. Newbold and The Booker T. Washington Band Staff is excited to celebrate the
achievements of our student musicians and auxiliary members. Our students have set the
bar high by participating in multiple internships and summer programs across Miami-Dade
County. College Summit, Girl Power, Summer Band Camp and Urgent Inc. just to name a
few, These programs help keep our members busy and learning more everyday.

Below you'll find a few memorable moments of Booker T. Washington students working
with middle school students in the Richmond Heights community as they start a new band
program that will perform at the optimist football games.

We also want to thank our parents, alumni and supporters for supporting our children
through the summer band schedule and their individual internships. Today, we will have a
donation sign up sheet at our parent meeting. Please sign your name in the appropriate
area that indicates what you can personally donate to the band program to help us this
upcoming Marching band season.

Lastly, please put the Summer Band Camp dates in your calendar. August 7th - 18th from
8am to 4pm. In efforts to move forward with the paperless movement we ask that you
check your emails weekly to keep up with the progression of the band program.



For updates: Follows us on Twitter and Instagram @BTWBANDS or emails us at
Btwbands@gmail.com
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